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 The Oxford Police Department was a proud participant in this year's Scare on the 

Square.  

 

 

 

 Last Friday, we hosted our annual Mayor's Retreat at City Hall. We discussed 

preparing for the city’s financial future, as well as how to continue to provide the 

best customer service to our residents. We were happy to have Jim Dove, Mott 

Beck, and John Devine from the Northeast Georgia Regional Commission in 

attendance.  


